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May 12, 2017

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Notification of Licensee Name Change

Dear Ms. Dortch:

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Commission that the name of the licensee of
television station WSBT-TV (Fac. ID No. 73983), South Bend, Indiana, has been changed from
WLUC Licensee, LLC to WSBT Licensee, LL.C. Please make the associated name change to
the Commission’s CDBS, LMS, and ULS databases.

Please date-stamp the enclosed “Return Copy” of this filing and return it to the courier
delivering the package. Should there be any questions concerning this matter, please contact the
undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

o

Sara L. Hinkle
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